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Student Learning
● B.e.s.t. Social-Emotional Screening Window: October 27 - November 10
● Parent/Teacher Conferences - We had significant attendance in-person and by phone
● Middle School Band and Choir performance at the Elementary School
● United Field Trips with Maple Grove -4th grade trip to Pittsville’s Cranberry Bog and  5th grade to

the Highground in Neillsville
● Upcoming Opera for the Young performance on October 28 - Mr. and Mrs. Triebold will be sharing

opera experiences

Community Connections
● Jean-erous Donation to the Bloch family benefit
● Fire Safety -Thank you to Mike Thurs and the fire department for their fire safety education
● AES Book Fair sponsored by the YES group
● YES Fall Fun Activity took place on October 17 at 3:00-6:00 p.m. at Erbach Park.  It was a beautiful

day and a terrific turn out!  Thank you to FCCLA and Mrs. Nievenski for the delicious caramel
apples!

● Upcoming YES group meeting on November 9 at 6:00 p.m.
● Upcoming Veterans Day assembly at AES November 11

Communication
● Digital Technology Tickets
● Spanish interpreter was present for all EL conferences

Workforce Development
● EE Pilot Update (Kira) / Bias-Busting
● Calming Corner Training at 3:30 in the library
● Targeting Instruction and Learning for Superkids Success webinar (Cindy, Stacy, Renee, Mary,

Carla, Joy)
● Title Reading Staff have been attending CESA’s Reading Workshops
● AES paras have been attending CESA’s Reading Support Trainings
● Impactful Coaching (Joy)
● Upcoming Staff Development on October 29

Facility Maintenance
● Norton and Jamey put the new Bluejay sticker on the sign in front.  Thank you!



AES in Action!


